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Newsletter of the IYC Cayuga Lake Cruising Fleet 
 
Update: Second Latitude Race, Sunday, July 7  
 

A day after I sent out the newsletter with the race results, I learned that John Driscoll’s 
O‘Day 240, ALEA, was not the only boat that DNFd.  The other boat was Susan 
Swensen’s Cape Dory 28, QUETZAL III.  Susan and her family decided to go swimming 
rather than finish the race.  This changes the Latitude Series Standings. 
 
 
Update: 2013 Latitude Series Standings as of July 9 
 
Race   1  2  Total 
 
IINVICTUS  0.75  0.75  3 
SNITCH  2  2  4 
QUETZAL III 4  4  8 
MEHITABEL 3  5  8 
FANTASY  6  3  9 
ALEA   6  4  10 
 
 
Update: Third Latitude Race, Sunday, July 21 
 

Because this weekend the Yacht Club is hosting a big J-24 regatta, there will be no 
latitude race.   
 
THE THIRD LATITUDE RACE WILL BE ON SUNDAY, JULY 21. 
 
The skippers’ meeting is at 12:45 p.m. at the South Pavilion of the Ithaca Yacht Club.  
The start is at 1:30. 
 

See you at the South Pavilion. 
 
Eberhard Alsen 
CLCF Secretary 
ebalsen@twcny.rr.com 
607-533-4716 
 
 


